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We Make A Difference 

April 27th 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom Friday 30th June 
 
We are delighted that the prom will be going ahead this year on Friday 30th June at the 
Crowne Plaza Hotel, Sheffield. Tickets are £25.00, which includes a hot finger buffet.  
 
The event will start at 7pm with carriages at 11.30pm. If you would like to purchase a 
ticket, please visit our online payment system 
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/ in order to provide your consent and make 
your payment by Friday 9th June. Please click on the ‘Events’ heading. If you require any 
assistance using Pay360 please contact the finance office on 0114 237 2723 ext. 591.   
 
Please check your child’s contact and medical information on the Sims Parent App. This 
information can be found under the Data Collection section and it can be updated within 
the App. During the payment process on Pay360, you will be asked to provide your 
consent. By ticking the consent box, you are also confirming your child’s medical 
information and contact details are up to date as shown on the Parent App. Please contact 
the Network Support Team in School if you need any further assistance.  
 
On the night, there will be a roaming photographer. The photos will be available to 
purchase on the evening, priced at £5.00 each for a 8” x 6” print. Please remember to 
bring cash if you would like the opportunity to purchase any photos.  
 
The Year 11 Prom is a privilege and your child’s eligibility to attend is reliant upon their 
behaviour, attendance, punctuality and being in full school uniform between now and the 
end of the academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  

G Hill 
 
Mr G Hill    
Head of Year 11  
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